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Mr Denis Cederberg Director
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Dear Mr Cederburg

On behalf of the Clark County Department of Aviation (CCDOA) I d like to extend our strong
support to Clark County Public Works (CCPW) for the 1-215 / Airport Connector Interchange
Project and their submission of a grant application for consideration of funding through the
TIGER Discretionary Grant program This project is a major regional transportation project that
will have a significant positive impact to Southern Nevada

CCDOA has worked with CCPW during the development of the 1-215 Beltway / Airport
Connector Interchange Project in order to design the interchange to be compatible with future
improvements within the Airport Connector tunnel proposed by CCDOA These improvements
are necessary to meet the projected future travel demands of commuters through the Airport
Connector Tunnel as well as visitor traffic to/from the airport The 1-215 / Airport Connector
Interchange Project will directly improve the ingress and egress to/from McCarran International
Airport and within Clark County

CCDOA would like to extend our willingness to continue to work with CCPW on this project If I
may be of any further assistance please contact me at (702) 261-5211
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